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Amended 2022 -2026 Financial Plan Consideration 
 
Parksville Council will discuss proposed amendments to the 2022-2026 Financial Plan at the regular Council 
meeting on Monday, December 5 at 6 pm.  
 
The Council meeting may be viewed online through webstreaming from the City’s website and the meeting 
video will be archived as well. The public is welcome to attend the meeting. An open question period begins at 
5.45 pm. If interested in asking a question, a signup sheet will be available at the meeting. Public input is an 
important part of the financial planning process. Comments may be submitted by email to council@parksville.ca 
and will form part of the public record. To be included in the meeting, comments must be received by noon on 
December 5. 
 
For information, the City’s financial plans are available to view on the website. At the December 5 presentation, 
staff will outline proposed changes to the current financial plan.  
 
The City’s financial planning process for the 2023-2027 five-year financial plan will begin in early 2023 and the 
public will be notified of the meeting schedule. 
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